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Dear Committee Secretary

EVIDENCE BY THE CITY OF WEST TORRENS

| write with regard to the evidence to be provided by both the Australian Mayoral Aviation
Council (AMAC), of which Belmont is a member, and Mr Trevor Starr, Chief Executive Officer
City of West Torrens, to the Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Committee, and
specifically regarding their evidence to the Inquiry into the Airports Amendment Bill 2006
during the week commencing Monday 29 January 2007.

After in-depth consideration of the issues and information at hand, please be advised that the
City of Belmont supports the views to be brought to evidence by AMAC and Mr Starr with
regard to the above Committee Inquiry as both submissions articulate the City of Belmont’s
position on the matters raised.

Should you wish to clarify the City of Belmont's position further, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Yours sincerely

“SHAYNE SILCOX
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER






